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Inspection Services                                       

Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

March 21, 2001

Mr. Bernie Clark

522 Riverside Street

Portland, Maine 04103

RE:  522 Riverside Street

CBL:  321-A-002

1.  Stop Work Order dated 2/28/01

2.  Certificate of Occupancy

3.  Demolition Permit  








HAND DELIVERED

Dear Mr. Clark;

1.  Be advised that the “STOP WORK ORDER” issued by this office of 2/28/01 will be released as soon as the “STOP WORK ORDER” release fee of $30.00 is received by this office.

2.  Be advised that the “STOP WORK ORDER” release will allow you to proceed with work on your new building in accordance with the approved plans on file in this office.  The release DOES NOT ALLOW OCCUPANCY OF THIS STRUCTURE.  You may not occupy this structure for any purpose other than approved construction activity until a “Certificate of Occupancy” is some form is issued and received by you.

3.  Be advised that this office will release, on this date, your “Demolition Permit” to remove the frame structure in front of the new building.  We strongly advise that you carefully consider the ramifications of removing this structure prior to receiving a “Certificate of Occupancy” for your new building.

If this office can be of any assistance to you in this matter please feel free to contact me at 207-874-8708.

Sincerely,

Kevin W. Carroll

Inspection Services

Cc:  P.S. Hoffses, Chief Building Inspector

        M. Nugent, Manager of Inspection Services

389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700  FAX  874-8716 TTY 874-8936


